
To:  Lake County Board of Supervisors 

From: Mary Borjon   Kelseyville Resident 

Date: 3/4/2024 

Re:  UP 20-40 Higher Ground Farms Permit Public Hearing 

 

Dear Supervisors, 

 

Prior to the last hearing for this permit, I wrote a letter to the board to voice my strong opinion 

against granting this permit.  I attended the last hearing and publicly voiced my concerns about 

this permit. 

I remain convinced that granting this permit is not in the best interest of Kelseyville and Lake 

County residents and businesses. We have a sufficient number of cannabis farms in Lake County, 

We do not need another source of foul smelling air despite best efforts to install fans and filers.  

We do not need to block the view of Mt. Konocti by installing tall buildings for the purpose of 

storing and harvesting cannabis.  We do not need this enterprise sitting next to and 

overshadowing an historic landmark, the old schoolhouse.  We do not need to impose this 

industry on persons who reside nearby.  

I sincerely encourage the Lake County Board of Supervisor members to not approve this permit. 

 

Regards, 

Mary Borjon 

Mary Borjon, Kelseyville resident for 58 years. 

707-279-1050 

 


